
Notice of Cancellation 
 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Coachella Planning Commission’s regularly 
scheduled meeting of Wednesday November 4th,  2020 is hereby cancelled as 
there is no new business to attend to. All scheduled agenda items (if any) 
previously set for this date shall be moved to the next regularly scheduled Planning 
Commission meeting.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
__________________________________ 
 
Yesenia Becerril 
Planning Secretary 
City of Coachella  
53990 Enterprise Way, Coachella, CA  92236 
(760) 398-3002 
 

Declaration of Posting 
 

I, Yesenia Becerril, Planning Commission Secretary of the Planning Commission of the City of Coachella, 
California, do hereby declare that the foregoing notice for the Coachella Planning Commission cancelled 
meeting was posted on the outside entry to the Civic Center, 53990 Enterprise Coachella, California on 
October 29th. 2020. 
 


